
	
Dear Valued DAYTONA Dealers,

Beware of Counterfeit Products
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	　We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of our products.

　We have received a notice from an authorized dealer to our department regarding the fact that counterfeit products listed below are sold in the market, using our trademarks and product indications without our permission.
　Our staff and experts are currently discussing the legal response to the counterfeit products.

　It is unclear whether these counterfeit products meet our quality standards, and there is a possibility that they are inferior products that are not controlled for quality and safety, such as durability and accuracy.
　Therefore, if you use counterfeit products, you may be exposed to danger and legal action may be taken against you.
　In some countries and regions, counterfeiters may also be subject to penalties under trademark infringement laws.
　　Therefore, please be careful not to handle products that are distributed outside of the official channels.
　If you have any information about counterfeit products, please contact us. 
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